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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Roberta Meyer <robertameyer2004@hotmail.com>
Sent: March 25, 2019 11:35 AM
To: HEARLEY Henry O; CALLISTER Jacob (LCOG)
Subject: 17.360 Plan Amendments and Zone Changes

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning, 
 
The city of Coos Bay should NOT support changing zoning in the estuary for Jordan Cove LNG's dredging 
project that would limit people's access to the bay, hurt the local fishing industry, and harm very delicate 
ecosystems in the Bay. 
 
This is not rocket science.  Stop Jordan Cove LNG. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Roberta  


